
These are unconstitutional laws being proposed and as elected officials who swore an oath to serve the 

people who put you in office, it is your duty to oppose such violations of the people's God given rights! 

Please do your job and keep your oath! 

Oregon is facing very real crises. We expect the people we elect to work to address them and not 
squander time and money attempting to exterminate the rights of gun owners. The anti-gun bills 
introduced by Oregon Democrats are a disgrace. Let's stop attacking the rights of the law abiding and 
work on real problems. 
We don’t have a gun problem!!  We have a Mental Health Problem that YOU won’t address in this 

State!!!!  In a state that is buried in debt, that neglects its foster children and is turning its cities into 

refugee camps, I am outraged that YOU, Our Oregon legislators are wasting time and precious resources 

trying to turn good Oregonians into felons. 

 

Brian Girsberger 

 


